
From: 
 
Glen Singleton 
1344 N Clark St. 
Cornelius, OR 97113 
 
I would like my testimony recorded in relation to SB 941. 
 
First, the established laws regulating new Legislation have been ignored. We have an 
unconstitutional governing body establishing unconstitutional rules. 
 
Second, every day in Oregon hundreds of weapons are exchanged by criminals, gang 
members and people who never took time to read the statues and laws. This legislation 
does nothing towards addressing this situation. 
 
Third, you are making it so difficult for a law abiding citizen to obtain a defensive 
weapon that these people will simply skirt this law. You are writing a law that will create 
criminals from law abiding citizens. 
 
Forth, local law enforcement can not carry out all of the task that Legislators have 
loaded on them. This is like driving and talking on a cell phone. That is not even being 
enforced. Law enforcement now labels this type of legislation as "Bad Laws" and do not 
even enforce them. Who will pay for the attempt to enforce this type of law? 
 
This is obviously a "gun grabbing" scheme being cooked up by a handful of out of 
control Legislators with an "agenda". 
 
I would request that this Legislation be tabled until a vote of "We the People" can be 
taken. 
 
Glen Singleton 
 


